
 

 

IMPORTANT MEETING NOTICE 

DATE CHANGE 

The After Fair Meeting that was scheduled for October 27 has been rescheduled. 
The new date is Monday, November 3rd at 6:00 p.m. at the UC Extension Office, 
1031 S. Mt. Vernon Avenue.  

This meeting is to collect feedback from 4-H leaders and families about what 
worked well at this year’s fair and what needs changing along with suggestions for 
improvement. This information is then taken to the fair board by members of 
Leader Council.  

Contact is Teresa Andrews, 661-979-1003 

 


